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CLERGY 

Fr Bernard Mournian (Parish Priest) Fr Pat Hennessy (In Residence) 

Rev. Michael Ross (Deacon) 

Please pray for the following:- 

Sick:- Baby Isabella Maria Maxwell, Hugh 
Bryceland, Susan Smith, Michael Malone, Anne 
Haughey, Steven Murphy, Eddie Ford, Maria 
Cowan, Gerry McParlane, Helen and William 
Clark, Mary Tolan, Pat Mulrooney, Anne Moore, 
Patricia Gaunt, Mary Frances Murdoch, Sarah 
Ponsonby, Jackie Barr, Huw Rodway, Karen 
Roarty, Brian McCulloch, Raymond Horan, 
Niamh Edelsten, Robert Morrison, Patrick     
Gallagher, Tony Quigley, Morag Beattie,        
Josephine Bonner, Anne Harvinson. 
Recently deceased:- Tommy Mullen, Mary 
McGhee, Christopher McFadden, Joseph McKay, 
Edna Dickson, Tom Brown, Francis Ward, Mary 
Smith, Darry Cassidy 
Anniversaries:- Rosaleen Mournian, Rosaleen 
McGhee, Dr Desmond Quigley, Brendan 
McColgan, John O’Hare (Quinn), Gerry 
McLaughlin, Samuel Gallagher, Thomas   
Kennedy, Mary Kinnear 
Birthday Blessings:- Annie O’Donnell, Mary 
McColgan 

Congratulations to Deacon Bill MacMillan who 
celebrated 10 years as a permanent deacon this 
week! 

Sanctuary Flowers in recognition of:- Barney 
and Hannah Houston, Michael and Grace 
Sweeney, Andrew and Lucy Smith, John Barclay, 
Aaron and Claire Smith, Samuel Gallagher, Our 
Blessed Lady, Rosaleen Mournian.  

25TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

17TH SEPTEMBER/18TH SEPTEMBER 2022 
HOLY MASS (Services marked in red will be live-streamed) 

Mon - Fri:- 10am, 1pm (Rosary, 10.30am) 

Saturday:- 10am, 4pm (Vigil) 

Sunday:- 9am; 10.30am (Children’s Liturgy);  

      12 noon & 4pm 

DIVINE MERCY HOLY HOUR:- Friday, 3pm 

***N.B. No Divine Mercy on 23rd September*** 

CONFESSIONS:- Mon-Sat 9.30-9.55am 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION:- Mon-Sat, 9.30-9.55am 

BAPTISMS:- To arrange a baptism please contact the 

Church Office.  

Next baptismal preparation course - 28th September, 7pm 

HALL CAFÉ:- Open Tues, Thur, Sat and Sun 

WELFARE CLINIC:- First Saturday of the month 10-12. 

WEEKLY DONATIONS 

Please support your parish through the weekly collection, our 

income relies solely on the donations of our parishioners. 

Contributions can be made in the form of a standing order or online 

donation through our website, using these bank details. 

Sort Code:  83-26-24 

Account No: 00255006 

***Filling out our Gift Aid form will allow us to claim an extra 25% 

of your donation from the taxman, at no cost to yourself! Standing 

order and Gift Aid forms are on our website or at the end of the 

pews in church. Completed forms can be put in any of the boxes at 

the back of the church.*** 

Last week’s collection - £1937 

Ecclesiastical Students - £1054 

Thank you for your generosity 

This weekend’s 2nd collection is for the    

Franciscan Missionary Sisters of Africa. 

HM QUEEN ELIZABETH’S FUNERAL 

The hall staff have very kindly extended an invitation to 

anyone who would like to watch the Queen’s funeral on 

the big screen in the hall after 10am Mass on Monday 

19th September. Tea/coffee will be provided. 

BISHOPS END COVID RESTRICTIONS:- At their 
recent meeting, the Scottish bishops agreed to 
discontinue previous restrictions. Those who   
prefer to receive Holy Communion on their 
tongue are encouraged to return to their former 
practice. 



ENQUIRY EVENING FOR THE RCIA. 

There will be an Enquiry Evening held in the Parish 

House on Tuesday 20th September at 6.30pm, for 

those who are interested in the Catholic Faith, and 

those who wish to join the 2022/23  Course of the 

Rite of Christian  of Adults. This Course is also for 

those who are already Baptised and wish to receive 

further Sacraments. There is an invitation, too, for 

any Catholics who wish to study their religion      

further. All meetings are on Tuesdays at 6.30pm in 

the Parish House.  All materials are provided. 

NOVENA TO OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL HELP 

The Novena will begin on Monday 19th September at 

7pm and will be offered for the intentions of those 

who gather, for the sick and Our Lady's intercession 

for all the young people of the parish, especially 

those involved in the new parish programme of  

Catechesis of the Good Shepherd. There are forms at 

the back of the church for novena intentions, please 

place in the box provided. 

PARISH TRIP TO PITLOCHRY 

For those going to Pitlochry, please collect your    

envelope at the back of the church which contains 

important details about the trip. N.B. Bus leaves on 

Monday 26th Sep after 10am Mass. 

      

CARFIN DAY 

Our day out to Carfin Grotto is proving very 
popular. The first bus is now full but we have 
arranged an additional bus so there are a few spaces 

left for those who wish to go. Please add your name 

to the sheet at the back of the church to secure a 

place. The bus will leave from the church at 10am 

sharp, refreshments on arrival at Carfin followed by 

Rosary in the grounds, weather permitting.    

Veneration of St Bernadette’s relics and 1pm Mass. 

We will then head to the Burnside Hotel for a 2 

course lunch (£8.95/person) after which the bus 

will return you to St Columbkille’s. The bus is free!!! 

SCHOOL GROUNDS 

Our clean up of the school grounds will take 

place on Thursday 22nd September at 9am, all 

welcome! Please wear old clothes and bring your 

own gardening gear, gloves, trowel etc.

Refreshments will be provided. 

CATHECHESIS OF THE GOOD SHEPHERD 

We will be hosting training for the innovative 

Catechesis of Good Shepherd programme in   

October 2022. To prepare for this training, we 

require a range of items:- 

small thermos, small basin, small pitcher, soap 

dish, nail brush, small hand towels, sponges, 

small watering can, child sized mop, child sized 

broom, child sized dust pan, dusters, polishing 

sets (silver, wood, brass), medium sized glass 

bowls, cup measure, wooden spoon 

If you can help provide items, please bring         
them to the Parish House for the attention of 

Deacon Ross. Thank you for your support for this 

important project.  

LEGION OF MARY 

We are looking to recruit new members. We are 

a spiritual ministry visiting the sick and the    

elderly and work with the local primary school. 

If you have time why not join us, we would love 

to meet you, all welcome. For more information 

contact Cath Foley (07734484321). 

HCPT - USED STAMPS 

Thank you to those who have been handing in their 

used stamps to the box at the back of the church. 

We sent a package of stamps to HCPT recently and 

they were delighted to receive them, these will go 

towards helping someone special go on pilgrimage 

to Lourdes. The box will remain at the back of the 

church. 

OUR LADY OF SORROWS 

September is devoted to Our Lady of Sorrows, an 

ancient devotion that invites us to meditate on 

the trials faced by the Virgin Mary during her 

earthly life.  

1.The Prophecy of Simeon

2. The Flight into Egypt

3. Jesus lost in the Temple

4. Mary meets Jesus on Calvary

5. Jesus’ Crucifixion & Death

6. Jesus taken down from Cross

7. Jesus laid in the Tomb

UNION OF CATHOLIC MOTHERS 

Our first meeting of the new session will be 

Thursday 22nd September at 11am in the church 

hall. All women of the parish are welcome. For 

more information contact Evelyn Kearney on 

562-4367






